
For Battle Creek Enquirer 
Please run the following announcement on Friday, July 19, 2024. 

Please bill to the Battle Creek Housing Commission 
250 Champion Street 

Battle Creek, MI 49037 
 
John Paternoster 

(269) 965-0591 ext. 106 
john@battlecreekhousing.org 
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Battle Creek Housing Commission makes available for public review a draft 
copy of components of its Five-Year and Annual Agency Plan per the guidelines 

of 24 CFR 903, a requirement of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility 
Act of 1998.  It also makes available for public review a draft copy of revisions 
to the Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan. 

 
These documents will be available Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 
3:00 pm at the PHA administration offices located at 250 Champion Street, 

Battle Creek, Michigan 49037 for a period of approximately 45 days.  
 

The PHA has scheduled a public hearing to be held on September 3, 2024 at 
10:00 a.m. in the community room at Kellogg Manor, 250 Champion Street, 
Battle Creek, Michigan.  At this time, the PHA shall receive and consider any 

and all comments prior to finalization of their agency plan for submission to 
HUD.  Revisions to the Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan will be 
approved by resolution of the Board of Commissioners. 
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